July 2, 2020

Press Release from Rotary Club of Seminole Lake: Installation Banquet with 50 in attendance

The Rotary Club of Seminole Lake held their 40th installation Banquet at Chapel on the Hill on Sunday June 28th. Following CDC guidelines, 50 attendees were spaced with no more than four to a round table that normally holds 8 and each table was six feet from another. Attendees all wore masks and their temperature was measured upon entering the Evans Hall venue at the Chapel.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Outgoing president Vivian Lurie thanked all the club members for a very successful year with many new members inducted under her leadership. Past District Governor Tim Schuler presided over the installation of new officers and Board Members.  David Buzza was installed as the new President and outgoing President Vivian Lurie announced that David was her choice for being named Rotarian of the Year for his tremendously successful recruiting and being involved in many of the Club’s projects.
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